
C o m m i s s i o n e r ’ s  C o u r t :  2 n d  a n d  4 t h  T u e s d a y  a t  9 a m   J a n u a r y  6 ,  2 0 2 2  

Our offices are here to help you. Should you require any 

assistance or have a service request, please reach out 

to my office at (979) 864-1548. Thank you for your 

continued support. God Bless Brazoria County and God 

Bless Texas! 

Stay connected by following me on Facebook, Twitter, 

Instagram and LinkedIn.  

@RyanCade2014 @RyanCadePct2 @RyanCadePct2 Ryan Cade 

Y O U R  T A X  D O L L A R S  H A R D  A T  W O R K  

My staff and I wish you and yours a  

happy, healthy and blessed 2022! 

Road & Bridge crews were busy ‘shouldering’ (creating 

a sloped surface) on CR 171 in an effort to enable drivers 

who drift off the edge a safer return to the road. 

Road & Bridge crews, through an interlocal between 

Brazoria County, City of Danbury and DD8, have begun 

the ditch work for Phase III of the city’s plan for drainage 

improvements.  


